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Clerk of Supreme Court - Recusal rules change

From:  Cheryl Culver < i
To: <clerk@wicourts. gov>

Date: 3/30/2017 9:50 PM

Subject: Recusal rules change

A petition has been filed by 54 retired state judges to change the rules on recusal. Right now, until April
7, the state Supreme Court is accepting comment from the public on the proposal in advance of a public
judicial conference set for April 20.

It's my chance to state that the court rules ought to prevent even so much as the appearance of

corruption that special interests get special treatment. Sincerely,
Cheryl Culver
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